Second Grade Wilmeth Longhorn Newsletter
October 28th – November 2nd 




Upcoming Dates:


October 7th – 31st – Pink Pumpkin Sale $1 each to support the American Cancer Society





October 28th – No School!  


           Parent/Teacher Conference Day





November 4th – Thanksgiving Baskets for Webb





November 4th – 8th – Book Fair





November 7th – Thanksgiving Lunch





November 8th – Fall Carnival 5:30-8:30pm





Spelling Words- 


day, say, play, pray, stay, gray, tray, clay, spray, way





Challenge Words – 


stray, played, stayed, crayon, daytime, staying, maybe, weekday, someday, always





Sight Words- 


there, won, hand, land, made, take, lake





Students will be given a pretest on Thursday/Friday (10-24/25) and will know if they need to study the regular spelling list or the challenge list for their test on Friday (11/2).





Visit our Team Weebly for Newsletter and Homework…


�HYPERLINK "http://wilmethsecondgrade.weebly.com"�http://wilmethsecondgrade.weebly.com�          








      Wilmeth Elementary Carnival


November 8th 5:30-8:30pm


Tickets are on sale for $10 each!


They are still looking for volunteers to help work stations at the carnival.


Don’t forget to buy your tickets and make plans to attend our school carnival!





* Notes *





Toilet Paper Rolls


We are asking each child to bring in 1 toilet paper roll for a writing project.  Please send these in on/before Tuesday (10/29).  Thank You!





Science Fair will be on January 16th 


Calling All Volunteers!   


Please contact Mrs. Wilson (2nd Grade) if you would like to volunteer to be a judge.


�HYPERLINK "mailto:jewilson@mckinneyisd.net"�jewilson@mckinneyisd.net� 











Math Facts


10 to 15 minutes a week of target math fact practice goes a long way to master the addition and subtraction facts.


We have taught the following facts.





+1/+2		        -1/-2


Doubles (6+6=12)     - 0


+0


Making 10








Reminders!


Attendance – Please Read


If your child will be absent from school, please call our Absence Line at: 469-302-7410


Also, if possible, please try to schedule appointments or pickups for 


after 9:15am, so that your child is counted present for the school day.  Thank you for your help and support with this!











